
From: Pauline Prowse  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 5:47 PM 
Subject: ADUs - Dec 3 Planning Commitee meeting 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I am a resident of Ward 13.  I have recently been made aware that there is going to be a 
motion put forward at the Dec 3 Planning Committee meeting regarding limiting the 
height of ADUs to one storey in the City of Hamilton.   
 
One of the objectives of the ADUs is to minimize urban sprawl and to provide additional 
housing.  In order to be successful, there must be a significant number of ADUs built.  I 
firmly believe that 2-storey ADUs should be allowed.   
 
However, the maximum allowed should be 2 storeys since the majority of Hamilton 
primary residences are less than 3 storeys.  (2 storey and 2.5 storey) 
 
 
Hoping the motion is defeated.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Pauline Prowse 
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